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Management 
Committee 
Meeting: 

08 July 2020 

  
Attendees: Leigh Jenkins, Ian Ainscough, Aaron Riley, Mark Taylor, Christine 

Paramour, Karen Collo; Anthony Brennan. 
  
Apologies: Neil Thomas, 

 
 
 

1. The MC met again by Zoom call.  Points considered: 
2. There was no update on swims restarting as yet, an announcement was 

expected.  Emma had enquired about a booking system.  Nifty had been used 
for the Watt Bikes in the past and that worked well.  It would give an option for 
attendees to book a space in a lane, rather than the pool.  This should keep 
people swimming at the same speeds. 

3. There wasn’t an update on an e-payment system as yet. 
4. There is a requirement for the club to have a Covid-19 officer for the return to 

activity.  Agreed that TB would approach the wider Committee and then he 
membership. 

5. Risk assessments for the activities will be undertaken by the section leads and 
then approved. 

6. CP will arrange an update in the newsletter. 
7. No other action arose whilst we await BTF guidance on next steps. 
8. Next meeting – Normally the MC would meet again in September.  A meeting 

will be arranged as required for return to activities 
 


